
Sagebrush Quilters’ Guild – Meeting Minutes 
September 9, 2019 

Meeting called to order 7:10 pm 

Eblast omissions or errors- none 

Moved by Julie and seconded by Kay. Motion carried. 

Membership present-51, guests 2, new member Penny. 

Treasurer: Lynda Mc 

Our bank account is healthy. Committee chairs are asked to put a budget together by the end of the month and 
submit to Lynda. She will have a report for October 28th, 2019. 

Library:  

There are new magazines in the library.  However, if you have any magazines or books that you wouldn’t mind 
sharing, we are looking for donations of volumes 6 months or younger. 

Hospitality: Judy T. and Esther 

Please sign up for bringing food for the meetings. The categories are a) cheese and crackers, b) fruit plates and c) 
dessert.  

Community quilts: Cheryl and Joyce 

Seventy quilts went to the hospital this summer. Thank you to Larry and the other volunteers who have taken 
the course so they can long arm quilt. Anyone interested in joining in, can meet with us on Wednesdays at 
Katja’s in Valleyview. There are lots of kits available. This summer we had 5 boxes of fabric donated. Several 
inspiring thank you letters were read out. And two donations totalling 120.00$.  

Craft table for the Kamloops United Church Craft Fair: Marie 

Thank you to everyone who brought donations for the craft table. We should have enough. Grocery bags are the 
most popular. Last day for delivery is October 28th (5 days before the sale). All proceeds go toward supporting 
community quilts. Marie asked for example anonymous thank you cards, some quilts to display so people can 
see what we do. We also need volunteers to make signage. Tables will go up Friday night Nov 1, 2019. The sale is 
on Nov 2, 2019. Marie will have sign up sheets for the next meeting.  

Pet beds: Kim 

Kim will collect scraps after October 15th. Please keep your fabric scraps for pet beds for the SPCA.  

Workshops: Joy G. 

Wednesday morning- Brenda 

Friday morning- Marg. 

KSV 0900-9 pm. Bring any projects you want to work on, or you can join in constructing community quilts.  

Retreat- 33 people coming, 3 spots left. 

Show and tell was a great success. 

Block Lotto: Julie O.  lock lotto this month is black and white called blazing arrows. Bring to the first meeting on 
October for the draw. 

Program: Judy N., Leslie, W., Geri Lou A., and Pat, S. 

Produce bags-there will directions in the next E-blast, bring fabric and we will make a few next meeting. 

Options for events- Do we want to rent a bus and go to out of town quilt stores? Or Sewing room tours? There is 
a quilt show in Vernon we could carpool to or get a bus. A questionnaire will be posted in the e-blast mail out. 


